
Re: Info. Meeting: Huntington Rd. & Bridge St. Intersection

Alice & Dave Prince <vtprinces@gmail.com>
Mon 4/29/2024 7:19 AM
To:​Josh Arneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov>​

Good morning Josh.  My opinion of the "high accident risk" of this intersection is just a make-work
project.  The "high risk" is a mistake.  I've used the intersection at least once per day since 1981, seeing
1 fender bender quite a few years ago.  4-way stop signs would be the most effective way to placate
the concerns.

Cochran Road Speed Tables:  Susan Wells has said Pete Gosselin will only put 2 on the west end.  I
hope you can convince Pete that a third is needed to stop the drag race that occurred last summer
between the 2 bumps.  On our end at least 1/2 the vehicles I saw were exceeding 40 in either
direction.  A speed table near the rec path on the curve will surely reduce that activity.  The addition of
that table will be the difference that may save a life.  Thank you for your consideration.
Regards,
Dave Prince   105 Cochran Rd.  



Re: Info. Meeting: Huntington Rd. & Bridge St. Intersection

Jennifer Miller <jenstour2003@gmavt.net>
Sun 4/28/2024 8:53 PM
To:​Josh Arneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov>​

[You don't often get email from jenstour2003@gmavt.net. Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

Hi
I’m in favor of the 4-way stop.  Cost effective, easily understood by all, and most safe for everyone.

Jennifer Miller

Sent from my iPad
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